Hello Wings Families,

Most of you have probably heard by now, that Dr. Henry and the Ministry of Health have
implemented new restrictions for the next two weeks (until Monday, November 23). There
are some restrictions pertaining to indoor group sporting activities, which is us.

As such, the Wings Board of Directors decided it would be best to postpone registration until
we hear what the new orders are, and how they will impact us. Our new registration dates
are Sunday, November 29, 2020, to Sunday, December 13, 2020.

Thank you for your patience. We will update you when new information becomes available. If
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

All the best, stay safe, and don’t forget to smile!



